City Attorney's Communication #2020-312
November 26, 2019

TO: Robert A. McCaughan, Public Works Director
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Coastal Dune Grant Program

As requested in your memorandum dated November 13, 2019, Public Works Department
Memorandum No. 2020-05, the following form of Resolution, relative to the above-referenced
matter, has been prepared and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF
POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND AUTHORIZING THE
PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO SUBMIT GRANT APPLICATIONS IN AN
AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $15,000.00 TO BROWARD COUNTY,
FLORIDA, COASTAL DUNE GRANT PROGRAM, FOR THE PURPOSE
OF OBTAINING FUNDS FOR THE PURPOSE OF PLANTING
VEGETATION ON THE BEACH FOR SAND DUNE RESTORATION;
CONFIRMING THE CITY’S CONTRIBUTION IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO
EXCEED $15,000.00; AND, IF AWARDED, AUTHORIZING THE CITY
MANAGER TO ACCEPT THE FUNDS AND EXECUTE ALL
APPROPRIATE DOCUMENTS; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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